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Dear Parents,
As you some of you may be aware we have a child in our P6 class who is having treatment for leukaemia.  In our efforts to keep Niall safe, it is important that he is not exposed to infection.  As we are entering Autumn and with the current pandemic prevalent in our society, we want to ask for the continued cooperation from our parents in relation to children attending school if they are unwell.  If a child has been vomiting or has diarrhoea, they must not return to school for 48 hours after the last episode has occurred.  
Measles, chicken pox, shingles and cold sores are particularly dangerous to Niall. Please let us know immediately if you suspect that your child has any of these ailments.  
If your child is feeling unwell please consider being extra cautious with regards to our unique situation at school.
Please continue to follow PHA guidance in relation to all Covid19 protocols. 

Best Regards.





Kieran McCrory



Contact email – kmccrory179@c2kni.net 
Website - https://www.foleyps.com
Phone - 028 37531564
Facebook Page - https://www.facebook.com/foleypsballymacnab
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